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                                                                               24th February 2016
Dear Parent /Carer

As you are aware it is class 6 and 7’s assembly on Friday 4th March and we very much hope you will be able to join us.

As part of the assembly your child will need to wear clothing that would suit the part of a poor Londoner at the time of the Great Fire of London.  A pair of old grey, brown or dark blue trousers, joggers or long shorts and a plain shirt or T shirt in white or similar colours would be suitable.

It would be very much appreciated if your child could bring these into school by Tuesday 1st March in a carrier bag clearly labelled with their name. 

We would like to use face paint to enhance the costume. This will be hypo allergenic and we will remove it after the assembly. Please notify us if you are not happy for your child to wear this face paint.

Additionally, we need to collect shoe boxes and cereal boxes for our art project and so would be grateful if you can send in any you may have over the next two weeks.

Thank you very much for your continued support.

Mrs H Alexander and Mrs C Barnes













